Minutes of the meeting held on 17-09-2024 for procuring an HPLC system

File no.: IICB/Pur/24-25/599/615/T&PC/68 dated 12-07-2024

A TSC meeting was held on September 17, 2024, at 3:00 PM to finalize the specifications
following the pre-bid meeting for purchasing the HPLC system,

During the meeting, Dr. MK Ghosh, chairperson of the TSC/T&PC, welcomed all members and
presided over the session. After reviewing the specifications, the members carefully considered
the requests from the two participants, Agilent Technologies and Spincotech Pvt Ltd. They
suggested modifications to the specifications as outlined in Annexures I and II to enhance their
industrial applicability and were considered by the TSC committee. However, some requests
were not accepted as they might restrict other bidders. Additionally, the committee took into
account the specifications from other reputable companies that did not participate in the pre-bid
meeting.

Once all inputs were considered, the TSC members discussed and finalized the specifications,
which are attached for your review.

The revised specifications have been forwarded to the T&PC through the purchase section for
further processing.



